

Roberto AZEVÊDO Director-General

1 3 NOV 2013

Dear Mr. Abu-Ghazaleh,

I would like to thank you for your letter of 3 October 2013, in which you enclosed a copy of your discussion paper together with your address to the WTO Public Forum. I look forward to reading this paper with interest and I will ensure that it is circulated to the relevant WTO staff for their information.

With my kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Roberto Azevêdo

Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Chairman and CEO Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization TAGI-UNI Bldg. No. 45 Abdel Rahim Al-Waked St., Shmeisani P.O. Box: 921100 Amman 11192 Jordan